
MO HealthNet Managed Care Open 
Enrollment is January—April 3, 2017 

Enrollment Helpline     |     ?Necesita informacion en Espanol?     |     For Hearing or Speech Impaired     |     Translator Services 
1-800-348-6627                    Llame al 1-800-348-6627                    Relay Missouri                     1-800-348-6627 
Open 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.                                         1-800-735-2466 Voice, or  
Monday-Friday                         1-800-735-2966 Text Phone 
Except holidays 

Questions? 

Important Dates  
 

January 2017 
Enrollment begins 

 

April 3, 2017 
Enrollment ends  

 

May 1, 2017 
New MO HealthNet Managed Care            

coverage begins 

 

Sign up to receive important 
MO HealthNet Managed Care 

information by email at:  

Why do I need to choose a new health plan? 
MO HealthNet’s contract with your current Managed Care health plan will end 
April 30, 2017, so you will need to choose a new MO HealthNet Managed Care 
health plan that will start on May 1, 2017. 
 

What do I need to do? 
Enrollment Packets will be mailed November through January. Your packet will 
have information about your MO HealthNet Managed care health plan choices, 
how to choose a health plan and a Primary Care Provider (PCP) (a PCP is your 
doctor, nurse practitioner, clinic) and how to enroll in a health plan. 
 

Can I keep the same health plan and/or PCP? 
If you are happy with your current health plan and PCP, you can choose them 
again during open enrollment.  If you are not happy with your current health 
plan or PCP, you can choose a new one.  If your current health plan is no longer 
available or they have reached their maximum enrollment, you will need to 
choose a new one.  You can search for a PCP the health plans’ websites online  
 or call our Enrollment Helpline at 1-800-348-6627. 
 

What happens if I don’t choose a new health plan and a PCP? 
If you don’t choose a new health plan and PCP, one will be chosen for you. 
 

How long will I use the health plan I am with now? 
Until April 30, 2017. 


